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The regulatory costs are estimated at $52 million per year. A regulatory offset has not been 
identified. However, APRA is actively pursuing offsets, including looking to reduce regulatory 
burden in Phase 2 of the SDT project through the removal of duplication and discontinuance 
of redundant data in the superannuation data collection. 

Accordingly, I am satisfied that the RIS is now consistent with the six principles for Australian 
Government policy makers as specified in the Australian Government Guide to Regulatory 
Impact Analysis. 

I submit the RIS to the Office of Best Practice Regulation for formal final assessment. 

Yours sincerely 

Helen Rowell 

Deputy Chair 
Australian Prudential Regulation Authority 
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